
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK 
 
 
The City seeks to have several large trees removed from Maple St. located south of 
Miller Rd. off Morrish Rd. Bidder will be required to remove all wood, brush and grind 
stumps. This contract shall also be subject to appropriation by city council. 
 
Sealed bids will be accepted by the City of Swartz Creek until 11:00am on Thursday, 
February 20, 2025, at which time bids will be opened, read, and tabulated. 
 
Bid Packets may be picked up at the City Hall, 8083 Civic Drive, Swartz Creek, 
Michigan, Monday, 8am - 6pm, Tuesday - Thursday, 8am - 4pm. For an electronic bid 
packet contact Renee Kraft at the Swartz Creek City office at 810.635.4464 or email 
RKraft@cityofswartzcreek.org 
 
All bidders must be fully insured. 
 
The City of Swartz Creek has the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 
 
   “An Equal Opportunity Employer”  
 


